
 

• CHMC Council has approved an application from Newcastle and District Vintage and Classic 

Car Club (NDVCCC) to host the 2022 Annual CHMC Rally. 

• The Rally will be held between Friday April 1st and Monday April 4th 2022. 

• These dates are one week before the end of NSW School term 1, and two weeks before 

Good Friday (15th April 2022). 

• The Rally will be based at Singleton, in the heart of the Hunter Valley. 

• Rally headquarters will be centrally located at Singleton Showground. 

• Detailed information about the Rally will follow shortly. 

• Entry forms will be available from NDVCCC or from the CHMC Website in the near future. 

• NDVCCC has provided substantial support to CHMC Rallies for many years, and Clubs are 

encouraged to provide reciprocal support to the 2022 Rally. 

 

 

 

THE DINKUM OIL #15 
A drop from the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs to keep you going 

For further information contact: 

Alan Early (CHMC Registrar) phone 02 6762 4744 

More information about this, and other items of interest, can be found on Council’s website: 

www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au 

http://www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au/

